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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Machin

27th April 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
Year 4 have been offered an exciting opportunity for your child to visit Chester Zoo to take part in lots of interesting and exciting activities, which will link to their current learning.
The four classes will be visiting Chester Zoo on Tuesday 22nd May 2018.
Children will need to arrive at school at the normal time of 8:55am and will arrive back at school at approximately 4:00pm. Children are expected to wear full school uniform and wear a warm and waterproof coat and sensible footwear as we will be walking around the zoo all day. Those children who are on free school meals will have a packed lunch provided, all other children will need to bring a healthy packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink.  If this can be brought in a carrier bag it can all be thrown away afterwards. 
We ask for donations towards the trip of £17.70 per child, to be paid by Friday 18th May 2018, which will cover the cost of admission and the coaches.  If enough donations are not collected, the trip may not be able to go ahead.
In the attempt to remove all cash and cheques from school, we are asking all parents to use our e-payment method to pay for this trip. This can be done online using the Parentpay website.

If you have not already activated your Parentpay account you will have previously received a unique activation username and password, you will be prompted to change these and to keep them safe and secure as your Username and Password for future logins. Once you have activated your account you can make payments straight away. 

Please do not hesitate to communicate through your child’s diary if you need assistance. Your support in using Parentpay will help the school enormously, thank you.
If your child requires an inhaler, they will need to have this in school prior to the trip so it can be taken with them.

Please complete the permission slip overleaf and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 18th  May 2018. 

Yours Sincerely
Miss Wynne
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________
 I give permission for my child ________________________in  Hufflepuff____
 to attend the year 4 trip to Chester Zoo on Tuesday 22nd May 2018 
Signed:________________________________ Parent/Carer             Date:_________________
Emergency Contact Number………………………………………………………………………………
Parentpay account activated Yes / No (delete as appropriate)

__________________________________________________________________________________________
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